WHAT DO | HAVE TO REPORT TO THE COURT?
REGAINING CAPACITY

At any time, if you believe the interdict has regained the ability to make decisions for
him/herself, then you have a duty to report to this court.

You might want to discuss this with the interdict’s doctors, who can assist you with this
determination, and write a letter to the court in support of having some or all of the interdiction

judgment changed or vacated so that the interdict can make some or all decisions for
him/herself.

ANNUAL REPORTING TO THE COURT:

After a year, or at any time the court orders it, you must file a report to the court explaining what
has occurred with the interdict for the past year. File your Annual Report to the Court at the
Clerk of Court’s office and give a copy to the undercurator.

Consult your notebook for significant events that have happened in the past year and
include them in your report.

You will find a sample draft ANNUAL REPORT in the materials attached to this section.



